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Dear Mr Williams,

Licensing Act 2003
Application for a Premises Licence   
First and Second Floors, 71-73 High Street, London, NW10 4NS

I refer to your application on for a Premises Licence for the above named premises. In
accordance to the drawings submitted to us on 28/04/2015 related to the Application and
my subsequent visit, the Public Safety Team makes a Representation to the Licensing
Authority on the grounds of Public Safety.

Providing you are willing accept the proposed licence conditions the Public Safety Team
would withdraw the Representation:-

Licence Conditions

The maximum number of persons within the premises shall not exceed 200
including staff & performers.

Any locks or flush latches on exit doors shall be unlocked and kept free from
fastenings other than push bars whilst the public are on the premises.

Any socket outlets (or other power supplies used for DJ equipment, band
equipment and other portable equipment) that are accessible to performers, staff
or the public shall be suitably protected by a residual current device (RCD having a
rated residual operating current not exceeding 30 milliamps).

Directional emergency exit signage shall be placed throughout the premises
showing the nearest available exit.



All emergency exit routesd shall remain clear and unblocked whilst public are on
the premises

The final exit gate at the bottom of the external stairs shall be free from fastenings
other than push bars.

PUSH BAR TO OPEN signage shall be plance on the relevant doors. 

In order for the Public Safety Team to withdraw this representation, it will be necessary for
you or your client to confirm in writing that the above works have been rectified and that
you accept the above licence conditions.

We will require these conditions to appear on the licence schedule should the licence be
granted.

If you or your client requires further clarification please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Jill Nesbit
Environmental Protection Officer
Regeneration and Growth


